WALNUT CREEK

Green Earthology, Inc
436 Bonita Rd, #412 Bonita,
CA 91902

Attention: Mark Farmer & Kevin Fretz

Gentlemen,

As you know, in January 2018, the Golden Rain Foundation, Managing Agent, for Rossmoor in
Walnut Creek contracted with Green Earthology, Inc to conduct a waste audit and organic

sustainability study.

t would like to congratulate you and the entire Green Earthology team for doing such a
tremendous job for our community. The study was completed in June of 2018 and, due to your
professional efforts, our community received a substantial rebate check from our contract
waste haulage company and a better overall trash program for our future. In addition to this,
we are excited to begin moving forward with our new closed loop organics program. This
program will allow us to divert our communities’ green waste from being landfilled, into a
certified organics recovery program.

Your study confirmed that the arganic products developed and installed by the Green
Earthology team, demonstrated a real potential to provide our community with a reduction in
irrigation requirements. We recognize that cutting irrigation requirements can lead us to a
substantial budget surplus.

Based upon field studies, we remain optimistic that with our transition to become organic these
reductions are obtainable. | am very pleased with the results thus far and would highly
recommend your services and overall program to others. We look forward to working with
Green Earthology, Inc in the immediate future to move forward with our transition plan.

Most Sincesely, N
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Paul D@nner
Director of Mutual Operations
Golden Rain Foundation
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